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Pag-IBIG Fund Molo Branch opens for more members in Iloilo        
  
Pag-IBIG Fund recently opened its Molo Branch located at the 2nd floor, GT Plaza 
Mall, M.H. Del Pilar Street, Molo, Iloilo City to bring better and faster services to 
employers and members in the area. 
  
 “Our Iloilo Branch used to serve the whole Panay Island. With the increased 
membership base in the island and transactions with the Fund, we expanded our 
presence in the district of Molo to bring Pag-IBIG Fund’s programs closer to our 
members. We also have branches in Aklan and Capiz,” said Pag-IBIG Fund 
President and CEO Atty. Darlene Marie B. Berberabe.  
  
The new office is near Plaza Molo and the historic Molo Church. It covers the 
districts of Molo and Arevalo, Iloilo City proper, Southern Iloilo, Aleosan, and the 
provinces of Antique and Guimaras.  
  
The services of Pag-IBIG Molo Branch include membership registration, 
consolidation and transfer of records, and issuance of Member’s Identification 
(MID) card and Member’s Statement of Accumulated Value (MSAV). Members 
may also file multi-purpose, calamity, and housing loan applications, and pay 
their loan amortizations and monthly savings. In addition, Pag-IBIG Loyalty Card 
may be availed of at this branch so that members may enjoy the privileges and 
discounts from our partner-merchants. 
  
The Pag-IBIG Fund Molo branch serves around 89,000 members and more than 
2,000 employers. It has received more than 600 housing loan applications in the 
first five months of 2016. 
  
In 2010, Pag-IBIG Fund had only five branches in the Visayas. Now, it has 17 
branches, serving more members in the islands.       Nationwide, the number of 
branches increased from 38 to 113, as Pag-IBIG expanded its presence for its 16 
million members to better access its services. 
   
The Pag-IBIG Fund President also shared that the agency posted a net income of 
P20.52 Billion in 2015.  “We also declared P14.24 Billion as dividends, the highest 
in Pag-IBIG’s history. This was credited proportionately to our members’ savings,” 
Atty. Berberabe added. (end) 

 


